
A CONVERSATION WITH GRANDPA

To celebrate the 50th anniversary of McDonald's, we 
held a special forum inviting our School Supervisor 
Mr. Chu Yuen Wo to share the memories and 
insights about establishing the brand. 
During the event, Supervisor Mr. Chu and the students reflected on 
McDonald's development over the past half-century and its impact on 
society and culture. Supervisor Mr. Chu also shared wonderful moments 
spent with his family at McDonald's, allowing everyone to feel the 
warmth and joy the brand brings. The entire event not only deepened 
our understanding of McDonald's but also promoted intergenerational 
dialogue.

Highlights of the Event

Mr. Chu Yuen Wo
School Supervisor  
Opening Speech
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Student Q&A Session

Sharing Happy 
Times at 

McDonald's

Interacting with Students

I have to do my job well.

 
I work at McDonald's 

Hong Kong and I am still a 
teacher. Every day I tell 
another person what I 

know. I have never stopped 
being a teacher.

 
Today I am here with you, 
and I am still a teacher.

 
A teacher for a day, a 
teacher for a lifetime.


